
 

Task Force Meeting Chat – June 13, 2022 

➢ 07:34:43 From  Jan Schiller  to  Everyone: Welcome, Alison! 

➢ 07:35:04 From  Alison Brzenchek  to  Everyone: Thanks Jan, glad to be here🙂 

➢ 07:41:23 From  Drew Garner  to  Everyone: Ryan, is this the program: 

https://www.dhs.gov/news/2022/05/13/dhs-announces-16-billion-preparedness-grants 

➢ 07:42:43 From  Debbie Kovesdy  to  Everyone: Where are you getting staffing to teach schools? Is 

that part of your plan? 

➢ 07:43:10 From  Debbie Kovesdy  to  Everyone: Teaching CyberSecurity to schools? 

➢ 07:43:17 From  Drew Garner  to  Everyone: Ok thank you 

➢ 07:46:34 From  Nicole Umayam  to  Everyone: Another great Arizona cybersecurity network with an 

emphasis on workforce development: https://www.azcybertalent.com/ 

➢ 07:48:03 From  Karla Morales  to  Everyone: https://azcyber.org/ 

➢ 07:52:37 From  Paul Ross  to  Everyone: ERate support for CIPA has been a decade long+ discussion 

request. 

➢ 07:54:10 From  Mala Muralidharan  to  Everyone: Yes Paul..  a mandate with no funding hence 

bare bone implementation - not enough at all. 

➢ 07:54:27 From  Manny Villa  to  Everyone: I agree Mala! 

➢ 07:55:22 From  Ryan Murray  to  Everyone: rmurray@azdohs.gov  

➢ 07:59:05 From  Drew Garner  to  Everyone: As AZ plans for BEAD, it will be required to do 

stakeholder outreach 

➢ 07:59:14 From  Drew Garner  to  Everyone: So prepare your input! 

➢ 07:59:55 From  Drew Garner  to  Everyone: Same with the Digital Equity Plans 

➢ 08:01:39 From  Mark Goldstein  to  Everyone: NTIA past events are all archived at 

https://broadbandusa.ntia.doc.gov/events/past-events where you can find a reverse chronologic list 

of webinars linking to their slide decks and video playback. 

➢ 08:02:01 From  Manny Villa  to  Everyone: Thank you, Mark. 

➢ 08:02:13 From  Mala Muralidharan  to  Everyone: SHLB is also doing a webinar on BEAD and 

Middle MIle 24th June 

➢ 08:03:24 From  Janet Major  to  Everyone: After the general information sessions I would like to 

follow-up with more of our grant writing workshops :) 

➢ 08:03:38 From  michael cohen  to  Everyone: Sorry I must leave early today because of a conflict.. 



     

➢ 08:06:12 From  Drew Garner  to  Everyone: Here are slides and a video presentation: 

https://www.digitalinclusion.org/blog/2022/05/26/icymi-video-slides-from-our-digital-equity-act-

bead-webinar-are-here/ 

➢ 08:06:35 From  Janet Major  to  Everyone: Maybe these meetings should be every other week or 

monthly with working groups meeting in between. 

➢ 08:06:54 From  Mala Muralidharan  to  Everyone: Like Janet's idea 

➢ 08:06:59 From  Drew Garner  to  Everyone: Upcoming SHLB webinar: 

https://www.benton.org/event/bead-and-middle-mile-post-nofo-updates-anchor-institutions 

➢ 08:07:03 From  Ilana Lowery  to  Everyone: Good idea, Janet. 

➢ 08:08:07 From  Manny Villa  to  Everyone: Thanks Drew! 

➢ 08:08:21 From  Ilana Lowery  to  Everyone: Thanks for the links, Drew. 

➢ 08:08:33 From  Mauricio Orozco  to  Everyone: Hi Drew, 

➢ 08:09:17 From  Mauricio Orozco  to  Everyone: Any thoughts in reaching to those unrepresented 

apartment entities? Thanks 

➢ 08:09:52 From  Cindy Hogan  to  Everyone: Article about the FCC maps:    

https://potsandpansbyccg.com/2022/06/09/politics-and-the-fcc-

maps/?ct=t(EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_4_15_2022_9_43_COPY_01)&mc_cid=7b3352aeb2&mc_eid=fa7d6626

d4 

➢ 08:10:30 From  Paul Ross  to  Everyone: ECF Info - https://www.fcc.gov/emergency-connectivity-

fund 

➢ 08:11:02 From  Drew Garner  to  Everyone: Mauricio, here is a letter about the mapping 

problems: 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1cAiMU7UXg4aWSV6RoJaVB6ZUvmQuGFb1/view?usp=sharing 

➢ 08:11:12 From  Paul Ross  to  Everyone: https://docs.fcc.gov/public/attachments/DOC-

384126A1.pdf 

➢ 08:11:20 From  Mauricio Orozco  to  Everyone: Thanks 

➢ 08:11:55 From  Drew Garner  to  Everyone: I'd recommend collecting data on connectivity within 

MDUs and using that data to challenge the upcoming FCC maps when they overstate MDU service 

➢ 08:12:15 From  Drew Garner  to  Everyone: if you can get MDUs counted as unserved, then they 

will be in the first priority for BEAD funding 

➢ 08:13:33 From  Mala Muralidharan  to  Everyone: https://www.usac.org/about/affordable-

connectivity-program/acp-enrollment-and-claims-tracker/ 

➢ 08:13:42 From  Heather Floyd  to  Everyone: I think MDU's is a real opportunity to connect people, 

especially those in lower economic income areas. MDU's will allow for a high number of people 

connected in more compact build outs. 

➢ 08:15:16 From  Mala Muralidharan  to  Everyone: Stay Safe Jeff 

➢ 08:15:29 From  Mala Muralidharan  to  Everyone: Sorry Stay safe Janet 

➢ 08:16:43 From  Jan Schiller  to  Everyone: I like Janet's idea. 

➢ 08:16:49 From  Lindsay Dietz  to  Everyone: Yes, please stay safe 



     

➢ 08:21:16 From  Paul Ross  to  Everyone: FYI the NWCG Wildfire Situational Awareness Map 

https://maps.nwcg.gov/sa/#/%3F/%3F/35.0341/-111.9379/9 

➢ 08:21:58 From  Janet Major  to  Everyone: we look forward to involving the CHC's when we 

have the technology in place 

➢ 08:22:37 From  Mala Muralidharan  to  Everyone: Lindsay absolutely delighted  to be involved 

in the CHC event 

➢ 08:23:38 From  Mauricio Orozco  to  Everyone: https://coconino.az.gov/2926/Pipeline-Fire 

➢ 08:24:04 From  Lindsay Dietz  to  Everyone: I’m the planning process of the HIT Symposium 

scheduled for October 6 my email is lindsayd@aachc.org. I would like to have a session focus on some 

of the outcomes of the projects that Janet and  Mala just mentioned. Your support is appreciated 

➢ 08:24:10 From  Paul Ross  to  Everyone: @Kelly, any thoughts the letter could go to colleges too? 

➢ 08:24:52 From  Paul Ross  to  Everyone: paul.ross@phoenixcollege.edu 

➢ 08:26:41 From  Kelly Krusee  to  Everyone: https://www.linkedin.com/showcase/odtl 

➢ 08:28:51 From  Kelly Krusee  to  Everyone: https://www.azed.gov/technology/ODTL 

➢ 08:29:12 From  Kelly Krusee  to  Everyone: dashboard: 

https://www.azed.gov/technology/odtl/opportunity-assessment 

➢ 08:35:14 From  Paul Ross  to  Everyone: @Nicole, looking forward to the update next week. 

➢ 08:35:55 From  Lindsay Dietz  to  Everyone: I am 

➢ 08:36:35 From  Janet Major  to  Everyone: Thanks! 

➢ 08:36:54 From  Lindsay Dietz  to  Everyone: Thank you 

➢ 08:36:55 From  Jan Schiller  to  Everyone: I appreciate that, Steve! 

➢ 08:37:20 From  Karla Morales  to  Everyone: Thanks everyone! Have a great week. 

➢ 08:37:23 From  Drew Garner  to  Everyone: Thanks Steve! 

➢ 08:52:36 From  Paul Ross  to  Everyone: https://aipi.asu.edu/blog/2021/11/e-rate-program-include-

tribal-libraries 

➢ 08:53:13 From  Shelby Brown  to  Everyone: Shelby.brown@azed.gov 

➢ 08:53:29 From  Lawrie Prickett  to  Everyone: lprickett@cellularoneaz.com 

➢ 08:55:14 From  Paul Ross  to  Everyone: I came across this recently in reference to tribal 

communities. 

https://www.nrcs.usda.gov/wps/PA_NRCSConsumption/download?cid=nrcseprd1901633&ext=pdf 

➢ 09:03:43 From  Shelby Brown  to  Everyone: Awesome news on Holbrook! 

➢ 09:03:51 From  Mala Muralidharan  to  Everyone: Got to go.... Great job guys! 


